
   ADVERTISEMENT - REQUEST FOR BIDS 
 
 

 
 

Project: SECURITY GUARD SERVICES 

 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids for SECURITY GUARD SERVICES will be received 
by the Calhoun Port Authority (CPA), 2313 FM 1593 South, Point Comfort, TX  77978, 
Attention: Port Director. Delivery on or before August 10, 2022 at 09:00 a.m., local time. No 
allowance will be made for late delivery for any reason. 

 
Bidders are highly encouraged to attend a Vendor Pre-Bid Meeting on July 27, 2022 at 10:00 
a.m . Bidders are responsible for understanding the service requirements that will be discussed 
at the pre-bid meeting. Bidders will be provided time to ask questions during the meeting. This 
meeting will be held at the CPA Administration Office Board Room, 2313 FM 1593 South, 
Gate 2, Point Comfort, TX  77978. 
 
Bid documents may be obtained at the pre-bid meeting on July 27, 2022.  Bids shall be prepared 
in accordance with specifications outlined in the Request for Bid at the pre-bid meeting. 
Questions may be directed to Mr. Charles Hausmann, Port Director, at (361) 987-2813 or via 
email at crh@calhounport.com. 
 
Bids will be publicly opened on August 10, 2022 at 09:00 a.m. local time, by the Calhoun 
Port Authority, 2313 FM 1593 South, Gate 2, Point Comfort, TX  77978, evaluated, with 
awards subsequently to be made by CPA at the meeting or a later date to be determined if 
further evaluation is needed. 

 
A bidder will be permitted to withdraw his bid, unopened, after it has been submitted if so 
requested prior to the time specified above for opening of bids. The successful bidder shall be 
required to enter into a contract with the Calhoun Port Authority. 

 
The Calhoun Port Authority is exempt from all taxes. A tax exemption certificate will be issued 
upon request. 

 
All bidders must provide signed Affidavits for Licensed Noncommissioned Security Guard 
Services as required in the State of Texas and attach this information to the bid proposal. The 
Authority will not consider a bid proposal that does not include these sworn and notarized 
disclosure statements. 

 
The right to reject any or all bids, either in whole or in part, or to waive any informalities or 
irregularities therein, is reserved by the Calhoun Port Authority. The Board of 
Commissioners will not consider or accept a bid received by the Board after the date and time 
specified for bid. 

 


